
FCC Application Letter 

July 19, 2021 

Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

FCC ID   : HYQDNMWR010 
Applicant  : DENSO CORPORATION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: HYQDNMWR010, originally granted on 
09/06/2017. 
We changed the following points from the original model. 

・Adding Wafer Manufacturer of BBIC
・Adding Internal Control IC Manufacturer of OSC

This change does not affect the maximum power. 
Please refer to attached “Explanation of Change” for details of these modifications. 

Original and previous Class 2 Permissive change filing have been granted under 15.253 with 
equipment class FDS. 
However, this application shall be proceeded under Part 95M with equipment class VRD due to the 
rule change (FCC 17-94). 
We will make a new application based on the “KDB 178919 D02 v01 FAQ 7”. 

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Keijiro Kumagai 
Manager 
Engineering Development Promotion Div. 
DENSO CORPORATION 


